

Newsletter 17 Friday 21st January 2022

Dear Families,

Today, we have all our staff back in school which is fabulous news. It means that everything we have planned to do in a school day can happen smoothly. We are also delighted when parents come forward to offer to extend our provision even further. On our recent parent questionnaire a few parents asked us to offer more clubs for KS I. We are delighted to share with you that Anthony's mum (Reception) is organising a tennis club for Reception children on Wednesdays after school. A letter with all the details is attached for Reception parents. As Covid restrictions lift we will continue to seek out more quality clubs for KSI.

Digital Leads

Congratulations on the appointments of our Digital Leads. They were selected after a rigorous interview process to ensure they were fit for the role.

Year 3: Jack and Lexi

Year 4: Sophia and Alex

Year 5: Aiden and Alex

Year 6: Raphaela and

Phoebe

I know they will be a great support to all classes. Well done!

Big Write Cinderella

Please see image on Seesaw for inspiration.

We have had some great write recently from children that have well thought out ideas on Monday morning. Please talk about the title with your child over the weekend.

With great sadness we share in the loss of Coley and Ashanti's mum.

Our love goes out to the whole family.

Wishing you all a happy weekend. Take care and keep well.

Key Dates for Spring Term 2022

Monday 21st February- Friday 25th February- Half Term
Tuesday 15th March-Parents' Evening- 3.20pm-6pm - Face to Face if possible
Wednesday 16th March-Parents' Evening- 4pm-7pm - change of date
Friday 25th March-PAWS in
Friday 8th April - Easter Service 1pm-2pm
Friday 8th April - Term finishes at 2pm- Easter Holiday

All our School Policies are available on our school websitecastlehill.gloucs.sch.uk